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Dear Parents, carers and children of Year 2,

Hello Year 2! (We are soooo looking forward to being able to say that to some of you
face-to-face over the next 2 weeks!!) How are you all? We hope you and your families are
keeping well? Next week, children from 2MT will be coming back in for 2 days on either
Monday and Tuesday with Mrs Marshall, or on Thursday and Friday with Mrs Marshall and
Mrs Turner. 2WP will have their time with Mrs Worton and Mrs Phillips the following week.
We are all so excited to see your smiley faces and spend some time with our lovely Year 2’s
before the summer holidays.

Happy Birthday!
It is a busy week in Year 2 for birthdays!! Happy birthday to Avi —
¢ whose birthday it is today! Have fun celebrating! This weekend will
X! also see Ellie-May and Eden both turning 7 as welll We hope you both
: o ol M have lots of fun, making lovely memories. And we’d all like to wish a
Vigl: 14 JAMA big ‘Happy Birthday’ to Charlie too — we know you’ll spend your

special day giggling away! And hopefully enjoying a piece of birthday
cake too. Four fabulous children turning ‘super seven’!

Home Learning WB 13 July

The resources needed for next week’s ‘Home Learning’ on the Year 2 page of our website.
The first link after this letter that you will find “Read Me 13.07.20” provides the outline for
the week ahead. Please note, we do not expect EVERY task to be completed.

We hope you had fun becoming meteorologists last week,
creating your own weather forecasts? This week, we’d like you
to explore your artistic side by finding a use for white crayons!
Can you create a secret picture and then perform a ‘grand reveal’
to your family and loved ones?! Half artist, half magician... you
could become... art-icians!? We look forward to seeing your
creations.

Stay safe, take care and SEE YOU SOON!
From
The Year 2 Team x



